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Thanking Letter 

To 

Dr. ManojJ. Gundaliya 

Associate Professor & Head Department of Civil Engineering, 
Chhotubhai Gopalbhai Patel Institute of Technology, 
UKA Tarsadia University, 
Maliba Campus, 

Bardoli,Surat 

Respected Sir, 

We are very thankful to you for accepting our invitation for webinar session at 
our institute as a expert and delivering "D to D admission in Civil Engineering best choice " 

arranged by civil engineering department at G.P.Junagadh on 02nd July-2021. Students are 

satisfied and got something more after your discussion. 

We are very much thankful to you for giving your precious time for betterment of 
student and at large of our institute. We are expecting your valuable support & guidance to 

enhance students knowledge and ability of students in future. 

Thanking You. 

HOD 

6oVT PO 

Civil Engineering Department 

G.P.Junagadh GAD DH GU 
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